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Glanbrook Landfill Coordinating Committee
Monday, February 24, 2014

Glanbrook Landfill Meeting Room
4:30 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.

Attendees:

Members Allan Freeman

Andy Fevez
Brooke Ryan

Brian Smith
Brenda Johnson - Councillor

City of Hamilton, Waste Management Rob Conley - Supervisor of Landfills
Emil Prpic - Manager,  Recycling
Disposal
Tim Robinson - Landfill Technologist

and Waste

Waste Management of Canada Ron Wright

Resource Joshua Diamond - Niagara Peninsula Conservation
Authority
Geoffrey Knapper - Ministry of the Environment

Regrets:

City of Hamilton, Recycling and Waste Disposal Frank Falcone - Project Manager Landfills
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4.    New Business

% Josh Diamond reported that The Niagara Peninsula Conservation Authority will be
undertaking the spring Benthic Survey this year. Results will be reported to the
committee this fall.

% Brooke Ryan asked if the City of Hamilton could provide residents near the landfill  Rob Conley
with some sort of economic consideration due to the Gas Plant being paid off.
Rob Conley will look into the situation and report back to the committee; however,
he stated that this has been addressed in previous meetings.

NEXT MEETING: Monday, May 26, 2014, Glanbrook Landfill


